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2018:4763.P Josil Toderovski 06:11/2018 11:23:44  COMMEMP  We would like to object and oppose the planning Application - 2018/4763/P. It is absolutely unacceptable very
LR tall structure in the row of nice one floor hoses and it will destroy the harmony of the quite street. In addition it
will cause loss of parking spaces and downgrade the area. The noise disturbance, dust and heavy machines
will ruin our daily life. Therefore we strongly object and oppose issuing such a permission to the developer
company.
Tatjana and Josif Todorovski
2018/4763/P Rilu Dua 09/11:2018 12:43:38  PETTINOBJS | object to this New Residential Development of 6 stories as | live directly opposite and this will greatly
E decrease the sunlight that | get in my house.
2018/4763/P IAKOVOS 07:11/2018 21:35:52  OBJ Dear Sirs,
STYLIANOS

| am writing to you on beha\fof_ParK Lodge, St Johns Wood Park, NW8
BQT, to express our objection to the new proposed development adjacent to our building.

We believe that the proposed development will affect our quality of life and downgrade the look and feel of the
area.

St Johns Wood is a traditionally green area, not a concrete jungle.

Such a big block will inevitably lead to loss of privacy and loss of sunlight in flats of adjoining or adjacent
buildings while causing loss of parking spaces. The noise disturbance alone during the long construction will
be unbearable for local residents

The new proposed development will therefore have enly a negative impact on local community & local
residents

The lot being developed would better be suited to the construction of & house.
We believe our objections are reasonable, have merit and deserve your consideration.
Yours faithfully,

Messrs

lakovos Stylianos,
Sophia Dimitriadi,
Konstantinos Stylianos,
Marianthe Stylianou,
Stefanos Stylianos.
Amalia Stefanou
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201847637 Amil Trivedi 07112018 213933 coMmNT s a resident of [ llNwve. i certainy not averse to this gaping hote finatly being buitton

Initially a house the same height as the others along St. John's Wood park was proposed and permission
granted, this has of course not happened

Now they are proposing a 6 story block, which is completely outside the norm on this street.

The size of this block would have an immediate impact on the light for the houses on Middlefield which back
onto the development. How would this issue be resolved, if permission was granted.

Finally, the issue surroundng the legal right of passage for residents of Middlefield has yet to be addressed
and agreed. Even if you, the council were to grant permission for this development to go ahead, without an
agreement between Middlefield residents and the developer regarding our right of way, any progression to
starting construction on the project would of course be delayed
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